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Hello Mayor Cremata and Assembly members,

We are writing in support of Resolution No. 22-18R which designates a portion of USS 994, Lot 1 for use
as a Community Garden, and also support the effort to establish non-profit status for such a project.

The current Community Garden on Alaska Street has been operating successfully for many years, but the
benefits of having room to grow and expand in this new location is a most welcome opportunity.
Historically this parcel has been a successful garden site; to revive it would be a very appropriate use of

the land.

Thank you,

Jeanie and Dave Vogel



